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To Whom It May Concern:

We received a camera grant for in 2018 and this is a summary of requirements needed for reporting:

e We received 6 vehicle cameras and have installed them in six of our patrol vehicles.

e Supervisors review footage if there is an incident report or citation and there is a possibility of
the incident being flagged and also spot checks of footage are done on a regular basis.

e Forthe body worn cameras, we have six deputies utilizing body cameras.

e As with the vehicle cameras, supervisors review footage for any incident or citation to see if the
video needs to be flagged and also spot checks are done on a regular basis.

e Due to numerous technical issues over the time that we have used these cameras we have
replaced all cameras with new ones on 12/2/2020. Cameras purchased under this grant are no
longer used.

Sincerely,

2 S

Mike Everett
Wayne County Sheriff



